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Commissioner Brent Weaver 
 
 
 

Dear Precinct 2 Resident:  
 

It has come to our attention either through citizen complaint or observation by 
County employees that debris has been disposed of on the County Road Right-of-way 
and/or Ditch area or near your property.  
 

Proper drainage is essential to protect your property and the property of your 
neighbors during time of heavy rainfall; we are asking that you help us identify the 
person or persons responsible for this illegal dumping of debris so the violators may be 
held responsible for removal.   
 

If you can help us identify the responsible parties; please contact the Jefferson 
County Environmental Control at 719-5910 or Road & Bridge Pct 2 -Drainage Division 
Road at 727-2173 or the Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office at 835-8411.   If you observe 
someone improperly disposing of debris in the county right of way and/or ditch area 
please make every effort to identify the responsible person(s) by providing a license plate 
or other description of person or vehicle and notify one of the above listed offices. 

 
We want to do all we can to keep your property as safe as possible from flood 

waters. Doing your part will help protect your property and the property of you 
neighbors! 

 
Thank you. 

 


